School Social Workers of Idaho

Executive Board Meeting

October 24, 2012

Attendance:  Valerie Haddon, Julie Carney, Beth Citron and Jennifer Young

I. New Duties

a. Board reviewed roles and duties of each position.

II. October General Membership Meeting

a. Board reviewed member comments and suggestions in regards to communication and future Board positions.

1. Board will send more frequent update emails to all members.

2. Board will send emails to members asking for volunteers for specific needs/projects.

a. Julie will email members regarding current committees of: Spring Workshop, Performance Evaluation, and October Conference.

b. Valerie will email Tod Gunter regarding Performance Evaluation.

3. Board will make General Membership Meeting notes and Board Meeting notes available on the web.

4. Members voted 2 to 1 for leaving the SSWI Board as it is with 4 members.  Second choice was to eliminate 1 position.

III. Conference/Workshops

a. October 2012 Conference

i. Feedback was very positive.

ii. Valerie is still working with BSU for final expenses.  Estimated cost is $1500.
b. Spring 2013 Workshop
i. Julie will put together a committee.

ii. Possible locations: CSI or St. Luke’s.

iii. Possible date: 4/12.  Valerie will check with NASW on date.

iv. Board discussed topics and having one speaker or breakouts.  

1. Topic: Mindfulness

c. October 2013 Conference

i. Board discussed joining with ISCA next year.  Valerie had a conversation with ISCA President and they may be interested in working with us.  Valerie will set up meeting with ISCA to get more information.
ii. Board agreed to use BSU again next year.  Valerie will reserve rooms ASAP.

iii. Board discussed doing a “social hour” as part of the conference next year.

IV. Social Worker Evaluation Committee

a. Julie will put out an email to members asking for volunteers.

b. Goal is to have a document that SSWI and NASW Idaho will endorse for evaluation social workers in the school setting.

V. Webpage/Facebook

a. Board discussed Facebook and privacy issues.

b. Valerie will talk with Delmar about also using “LINKEDIN” for SSWI members and information.

c. Board agreed that SSWI meeting notes, bylaws and membership form need to be available online.

d. Chair will be responsible for keeping webpage and social media up to date.

VI. Membership Update

a. Currently we have 16 members that have joined for the 2012-2013 year.  

b. Beth was given a list of member names and emails to contact regarding renewing membership.

VII. Budget Update

a. Current balance is approximately $2175.  That balance is prior to October conference expenses and registration fees.

b. Chuck is going to provide account balance update after all expenses have been paid.

VIII. Other Business
a. Board discussed communications with NASW Idaho with regards to membership lists, account information and training registration.  Board agreed that SSWI membership forms should go to NASW Idaho directly and Board will work harder to make sure they have up to date information on a regular basis.
b. Board discussed creating a flyer/pamphlet that tells about SSWI.

i. Board will work to create a document through email together.

IX. Next Meeting
a. December 5, 2012 at 3;30.

